
 

P&F 2021 

President - Davide Trevisan-Singh 

Treasurer & Trybookings - Angela Ford 

Assistant Treasurer - Kerrie Serrano 

Secretary - Lyndal Marron 

Newsletter Editor - Sarah Musca 

Facebook Editor - Rebecca Marlow 

Business Directory - Nicole Manganaro 

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)  

Coordinator – Craig Byrne  

Class Rep Coordinator - Cee-Anne Fraser 

Advisory Council Rep - Angela Ford 

Liwara P&F Facebook Page 

The Liwara P&F has a Secure Facebook Group for members of Liwara Community only. The group is 
used for internal events, advertising 2nd hand clothing & info for members of the school community.  

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/377178798959937/ Request membership & answer 
all 3 questions. 

Membership only accepted once eligibility confirmed with the School. All members of the School Com-
munity wishing to be on Facebook must read the guidelines available on the school website.  

FAMILY matters 

  

 
Entertainment Book saves u $$.  

https://au.entdigital.net/subscription?
fundraiser=8p6004    

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

Liwara Community 
Business Directory  

Check out some local businesses to 
support in the school holidays: 

https://ww.liwara.wa.edu.au/wp-
content/uploads/Business-Directory-

2021.pdf 

Little Craft Collective 

Want to get crafty?...contact 
us on https://www.facebook.com/

Little-Craft-Collective-
111813743896341/  

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS!!! 

P&F Annual Community Meeting 

The ACM was held on Monday 29th Nov & was well 
attended. Lists of the 2021 outgoing & 2022 incom-
ing Committee are listed here for your reference.  

Thank you to our P&F Committee of 2021 for all the 
tremendous work they have done for the school. 
Great job!! Good luck to our 2022 Committee for 

the forthcoming year. 

P&F Contacts 2022 

President - Davide Trevisan-Singh 

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President - Vacant 

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Secretary  - Alyssia Davini 

liwarapf@gmail.com 

Facebook & Newsletter Editor  -  

Rebecca Marlow 

liwarapf@gmail.com 

Treasurer—Jen Ferreira  

Assistant Treasurer - Emma Czuprynski 

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com 

Business Directory—Vacant 

LiwaraPBD@gmail.com 

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)  

Coordinator – Craig Byrne  

liwaralads@gmail.com 

Class Rep Coordinator - Alana Roscoe & 

Sarah Musca 

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com 

Advisory Council Representative - 

Vacant 

Trybookings -  

liwaratrybookings@gmail.com 

All enquiries should be directed to  

P&FSecretary: liwarapf@gmail.com 

 

 

2021 Funds  

Our 2021 Fair raised 
$18,911.11, the LADS Bunnings 
BBQ raised $997.82 & the icy 
poles fundraiser made $442. 

Thank you so much to our fami-
lies for supporting these events. 
At the P&F AGM it was agreed 

to donate $43,000 to the school 
for 2021. 
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